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(University of Delhi) 

Nehru Nagar, New Delhi - 110065 
Date: 23.06.2020 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

Examinations: July, 2020 
 

Open Book Examinations (OBE) 
 

 

All the students (Regular & Ex-students) should check for discrepancies or errors in 

their respective admit card sent through email from the college. If any discrepancy / 

error is found, students should immediately send an email to the college at below 

mentioned Email Id: 

 
 

 

 

Students are especially advised to verify 'Email Id' and 'Mobile Number' as mentioned 

on your respective admit card because these communication channels will be used 

during  your examination day/s as per the requirement of the University of Delhi and 

the College. 

 
Note: 

Students who have not received their admit card from the college till date should 

contact the college through email at office.pgdavevecollege@gmail.com 

 

Please treat the matter most urgent. 

 

(Dr. R. K. Gupta) 

Principal 

office.pgdavevecollege@gmail.com 
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